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N O  D O G S  A L L O W E D

N O  S W I M M I N G ,  B O A T I N G ,  O R  G O L F I N G
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R U L E S  &  R E G U L A T I O N S :

KEN ROBL 
CONSERVATION PARK
WINNEBAGO COUNTY PARKS
DEPARTMENT

1 . 0  M I L E S  O F  T R A I L




H O U R S :

7 AM - 11 PM daily 

April 1 - November 1 annually

3396 Walter Street, Oshkosh, WI

Winnebago County Parks Department:

Office: 625 E. Cty. Rd. Y #500

Phone: (920)-232-1960

www.co.winnebago.wi.us/parks

@WinnCtyParksExpo

"It proves that landfills just don't stand there
and do nothing. You can work with them and

accomplish something great for the
communities." 

- Ken Robl

The park was named in honor of Ken Robl, a long-
standing Winnebago County Board Supervisor and

Solid Waste Management Board member, and lifelong
environmentalist.



OPPORTUNITIES

Professionally developed informational
signs are located throughout the Ken
Robl Conservation Park. Visitors may
take a leisurely stroll along the fully
accessible trail to learn more about
park flora, fauna, natural history of the
region and the landfill site which was
used by Winnebago County residents
from 1968 to 1989. Wildlife is also
prominent through the park. Deer,
waterfowl, amphibians, game birds
and song birds are common sights. 

MAP OF THE PARK EXPANDING HORIZONS

TURTLES

TREES

Local youth leaders participating in Scouting
Advancement activities developed life skills by
completing educational, beautification and
wildlife habitat projects for use in the Ken
Robl Conservation Park. The youth organized
projects resulted in supplemental educational
signs, park benches, and bird nesting boxes
installed along the walking path.

The Ken Robl Conservation Park is
part of a closed landfill property
managed by the Winnebago County
Solid Waste Department. The Solid
Waste Department has partnered
with the Winnebago County Parks
Department to help maintain
designated use areas within the
park.

BENCHES


